
NOTICE OF SELECTION 
 

 
March 25, 2025 
 
Subject: RFP for On-Call Engineering Services – Notice of Selection 
 
On January 21, 2025, Livermore-Amador Valley Water Management Agency (“LAVWMA”) 
issued a Request for Proposals (“RFP”) for on-call engineering services. Proposals were 
due by or before March 7, 2025. LAVWMA has reviewed and evaluated the proposals 
received in response to the RFP, in accordance with the procedure set forth therein, and 
has identified the proposal submitted by Carollo Engineers, Inc., as the top-scoring 
proposal that provides the best value to LAVWMA. Accordingly, LAVWMA intends to award 
the agreement for on-call engineering services to Carollo Engineers, Inc.  
 
Any protest challenging LAVWMA’s intended selection or the selection process must be 
submitted no later than 5:00 p.m., on the fifth business day following issuance of this 
Notice of Selection. Any such protest must be submitted in writing via email to 
fuller@lavwma.com, and must clearly specify the basis of the protest. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Levi Fuller 
General Manager 
 

mailto:fuller@lavwma.com

